
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 19-BSTD-03 

Project Title: 2022 Energy Code Pre-Rulemaking 

TN #: 235044 

Document Title: 
Christopher Tull Comment on 2022 Energy Code Pre-

Rulemaking 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Christopher Tull 

Submitter Role: Public  

Submission Date: 10/5/2020 4:44:07 PM 

Docketed Date: 10/5/2020 

 



Comment Received From: Christopher Tull 
Submitted On: 10/5/2020 

Docket Number: 19-BSTD-03 

Christopher Tull Comment on 2022 Energy Code Pre-Rulemaking 

Hello,  
 

I am writing to ask the commission to implement an all-electric building code for 2022 
that requires all new construction to phase out gas connections. All-electric buildings 
combined with a clean electric grid are the fastest, cheapest way to decarbonize our 

energy sector.  
 

Governor Newsom recently took strong action with his executive order requiring new 
vehicles sold in the state to be all-electric by 2035. Now the CEC has the opportunity to 
take similarly bold action in the building sector.  

 
One major difference is that the technology we need for a fully electric residential sector 

is already here and can even be cheaper than gas. We just need the leadership to take 
bold action.  
 

Thank you,  
Chris  

 
--  
Christopher Tull  

Oxnard, CA 93036 


